Lowell Volunteer Fire Department

Air Pack Proposal

Air Pack—-$8,175

Each pack would come with two air bottles and two face mask.

Ten of our packs need replacing and the dept. will buy two of those.

The eight remaining packs needed will cost $65,400

We are asking for ARPA money which will keep from raising taxes.

These packs need replacing as they are not only outdated but no longer meet NFPA standards.

If not approved our only option would be to put it on a warning for town meeting which will raise

taxes.



